
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL C IRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

September 30, 2015 

Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Sakina Deas, Research Assistant, Office of Telecommunications 

Docket No. 150204-TA- Petition for expedited review ofNXX-X code denial by 
Number Pooling Administrator for the Tampa East rate center, by TCG South 
Florida. 

Attached is an email from TCG South Florida requesting withdrawal of its petition for expedited 
review ofNXX-X code denial by Number Pooling Administrator for the Tampa East rate center. 
Please add to docket file. If you have questions please contact me at 413-6504. 
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Sakina Deas 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

GREER, STAN L <sg7766@att.com> 
Wednesday, September 30, 2015 3:32 PM 
Sakina Deas 
GREER, STAN L; HATCH, TRACY W (legal) 
RE: Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by Number Pooling 
Administrator for the Tampa East rate center, by TCG South Florida 

I have talked with our folks and the customer has cancelled their request for service. Therefore, I would like to request 
withdrawal of Docket 150204-TA. If you have any questions, please give me a call. Thanks 

From: Sakina Deas [mailto:SDEAS@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 8:19AM 
To: GREER, STAN L 
Subject: Petition for expedited review of NXX-X code denial by Number Pooling Administrator for the Tampa East rate 
center, by TCG South Florida 

Hi Stan, 

A request for 10,000 numbers was submitted on 9/10/15 for the Tampa East rate center and another was submitted on 
9/17/15 for the same rate center. I spoke with Lisa Maclay at Hospital Corporation of America, who is the contact 
person for the hospital requesting the numbers, and she stated since the request in Docket 150197-TL for 10,000 was 
being approved they no longer needed the additional numbers requested in Docket 150204-TA. In order to close the 
docket we would need an email concerning the request for withdrawal. If you have any questions please let me know. 
Thank you and have a great day. 

Sakina Deas 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Telecommuncation 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
{850} 413-6504 
sdeas@psc.state.f/.us 
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